
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Worship Service 
11am in the Sanctuary 

 

 

Introit How Great Thou Art 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

Call to Worship SDAH 671 

Now, Dear Lord, as we pray, 

Take our hearts and minds far away 

From the press of the world all around 

To Your throne where grace does abound. 

May our lives be transform'd by Your love, 

May our souls be refreshed from above. 

At this moment, let people everywhere 

Join us now as we come to You in prayer. 
 

Invocation Roger Murphy 
 

Hymns of Praise 

Praise My Soul the King of Heaven 

Ancient Words 
 

Tithes and Offerings 

Hymn In Moments Like These 
 

Family Prayer Roger and Sheena Murphy 
 

Children’s Story and Praise Time  

Lynette Allcock 

Song Who Put the Colours in the Rainbow? 
  

Development Offering  
 

Scripture Reading Ecclesiastes 3:10-12 

Louis Guenin 
 

Hymn of Preparation 

Be Still for the Presence of the Lord 
 

Sermon In His Time 

Pastor Victor Hulbert 
 

Hymn Majesty 
 

Benediction 
 

Reflection in Silent Meditation 
 

Postlude  

 

 

 
 

Sanctuary Reverence Please be mindful to maintain 

reverence in the sanctuary after the service. You are 

requested to use the Cedar-Sycamore Room for any 

conversations and can avail yourself of the drinks on 

offer. After the service the sanctuary space is available 

for reflection and quiet communion with God. 
 

In line with our church policy, kindly refrain from 

photography during services in order to maintain an 

atmosphere of reverence. 

 
 

Development Fund Summary December 2017 

   Jan-Dec 2016  Jan-Dec 2017 

Opening balance (1,172,790) (1,106,373) 

Donations          120,288             129,400  

Gift Aid            61,461                 48,628  

Other Income              5,271                   7,958  

Prof. Fees (83,537)                         -    

Loan interest (10,642) (9,231) 

Other Costs (26,423) (1,499) 

Closing Balance (1,106,373) (931,117) 

Estimated time to clear deficit:  5yrs 9mths  
 

 

 

 

Contacts 
Pastor Jacques Venter 

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941 

Pastor Geert Tap 

gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942 

Pastor Lolly Fontaine 

lfontaine@secadventist.org.uk / 07713 452 265 

Stanborough Centre – Danilo Puškaš 

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07908 362431 

Church Clerk – Pat Swan 

swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07926 119981 

www.stanboroughchurch.org 

facebook.com/stanboroughpc 

twitter.com/stanboroughpc 

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm 

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

3 February 2018 
 

 

Welcome to 
Stanborough Park Church 

 

 
 

Praise the Lord, my soul; 

all my inmost being, praise his holy name. 

Praise the Lord, my soul, 

and forget not all his benefits. 
Psalm 103:1-2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Stanborough Park 
609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL 
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Weekly Bible Study Groups 
 

Sabbath afternoon 3.30-4.30pm in the Armstrong Hall. 

Studying the book of Romans. 
 

Monday evenings 7.30-8.30pm in the Maple Room. 

Studying Daniel and Revelation. 
 

Tuesday mornings 10.30-11.30am in the Maple Room. 

Studying the book of Hebrews. 

 
 

 

 

Morning Prayer Meeting  
9-9.30am in the Maple Room 

 

 

Sabbath School  
9.45am 

 

Welcome Aila Zivanov 

Hymn 703 When Peace Like a River  

Destiny Godwin-Etim 

Prayer Nicolye Ferreira 

Mission News Jonathan Teixeira 

Bible Study Stewards After Eden 

Mission Offering Rebeca Ferreira & Ana Costa Pitta 

Hymn 722 What a Friend We Have in Jesus  

Prayer Tyriq Charles 

 

 

 

We are delighted to welcome  
 

The Purcell School Chamber Choir 
 

this evening for what promises to be  

a wonderful concert.  

The choir has performed at notable venues including 

Westminster Abbey, St Paul’s Cathedral and St George’s 

Chapel, Windsor, and tonight they will perform here at 

Stanborough Park Church. 

“It gives me great hope for the future of the music 

profession when I hear what these young people are 

capable of.” Sir Simon Rattle CBE 

Entrance is free. A freewill offering will be collected for 

the Church Development Fund. 
 

Do be sure to invite your friends and neighbours! 
 
 
 

 

Announcements & Diary 
 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket is held by Christian 

Guenin and Charlotte Moore. “Please pray for the year 

ahead as we prepare to get married, that God may 

keep us healthy and energised.” God is love. Whoever 

lives in love lives in God, and God in them. 1John 4:16b 
 

Mark Finlay Series 'Empowered by the Spirit' now 

available on DVD. Order your copy from the front desk 

after the service or email spcavteam@gmail.com 
 

Welfare department Please remember the urgent need 

for non-perishable foods such as packets, tins and jars. 
 

The Sunday Sale last week raised £1260 for the Soup Run. 

Thank you to all who supported the sale – it is very much 

appreciated by the Soup Run team and the rough 

sleepers in London. 
 

Last Sunday’s Teatime Concert was a wonderful recital 

by brilliant young French violinist Charlotte Saluste-

Bridoux with her pianist Thomas Kelly, followed by 

afternoon tea. Over £2400 was raised for the Church 

Development Fund. Thank you to all who supported and 

prayed for this event. We can now look forward to 

another Teatime Concert by the Arcus String Quartet on 

Sunday 25 February. Put the date in your diary! 
 

Souper Sabbath Light today after the service – a chance to 

chat and get to know each other better, accompanied by 

a warming bowl of soup. 
 

The Singing Group will not be going out today. 
 

Level 1 Safeguarding Training tomorrow, Sunday, at 3pm 

in the Cedar-Sycamore Room. All department and 

ministry leaders, as well as all deputy and assistant 

leaders, are reminded of this training session. If you are 

unable to attend, please inform Pastor Jacques by 

email. 
 

Italian Classes with Annalisa Molteni every Wednesday 

starting 7 February, 6.30pm. For more information 

contact Annalisa at annalisa.buraglio@gmail.com 
 

 
 

 

Prayer Meeting every Wednesday at 7.30pm. 
 

The Soup Run on Friday 9 February will be led by the 

Hemel Hempstead Church. If you would like to go on the 

Soup Run, contact Pat Walton on 01923 672500. There is 

an urgent need for warm men’s clothing and sleeping 

bags. 
 

Women in Prayer meet next Sabbath, 10 February. All 

ladies welcome to join us to pray and praise God. Soup 

and rolls will be served. 
 

The Experience Next programme: Tuesday, 13 February 

at 7pm. 
 

Barn Dance 24 February, 6.30pm. A light supper will be 

included with the ticket. Please see Alix or Monica to 

book and guarantee your place. 
 

Community Day Souper Sabbath 3 March To book, email 

enochkanagaraj@yahoo.co.uk or call 07702 566667. 
 

8th Children’s Concert in aid of ADRA Saturday 10 

March, 7.30pm. This is an opportunity for our children to 

help underprivileged children in the UK and overseas 

with their musical talents. To take part, please apply to 

Jieun Ahn by 16 February. Limited places available. 

Email: stanboroughmusic@gmail.com 
 

International Night 24 March Representatives of Britain 

and exotic, faraway countries, this is your opportunity to 

showcase your uniqueness and beauty, through a 

special item, art or traditional foods from your country. 

See Anna Papaioannou or  email annap@talktalk.net 

to reserve a place for the evening and let’s celebrate 

the diversity in our church and have fun! 

 

Sunset Times 
Today: 4:54pm   Next Friday: 5:04pm (Watford) 

 

 

 

Youth Notes 
Parents of youth, please join us in the Oak Room 

straight after the service today for an update on 

youth activities in 2018. 
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